
 
 

NEWSLETTER #3 
21 March 2019 

 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 
stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 

 
Come join in the fun at our annual S’Mart Family Movie! 

 
 LLeeggoo  MMoovviiee  22::  TThhee  SSeeccoonndd  PPaarrtt  

 

 
 

Sunday April 7th,  3:00pm @ The Palms 
 

Tickets are $13 for an advanced screening before the release day and will sell out fast! 
 

Please pay with either cash (exact change please) at the office or to the S’Mart 
COMMUNITY (not school) account ASB 12-3147-0420521-00 with your name and 

MOVIE as reference. 
 

See you there! 
 

 
Entertainment Books 
 
Please check your emails if you’re interested in purchasing an Entertainment Book this 
year.  Pre-order is available now! Loads of savings in either digital or book format and a 
portion of the sale goes directly to St Martins School!  Great Mother’s Day gift idea! 

 

 

*****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 


